
 

Pray For…. 

 Wisdom for APAC’s Board of 
Directors. 

 Approval of IRS Form 1023 
for charitable organizations. 

 Opportunities to share 
APAC’s ministry. 

 God’s guidance to the     
pastors and churches He 
wants us to encourage. 

 Monthly Financial Support. 

 Capital Funds for flipping 
houses. 

 14-16 ft trailer to store tools 
at work projects. 
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“It is the lord who goes before you.” 
Deuteronomy 31:8 

As we look forward to the New year, Moses’ message reminds 

us to keep focused on our purpose to love God and love pastors. 

It compels us to pray because God knows where HE wants us, 

when He wants us, and who HE wants us  to  encourage. 

At APAC, we believe effective ministry must be bathed in prayer. 

Our APAC Board meets every week to seek the will of the One 

who has goes before us. We greatly appreciate your prayers too! 

Our newest prayer request is for a 14-16 foot enclosed trailer for 

transporting and securing tools at work projects. Also, the IRS is 

several months behind in approving Form 1023 required for 

charitable organizations. Please pray for us and all the other 

Christian organizations as we wait for approval. Pray that the 

God who rules over the nations will move the powers that be at 

the IRS. We are also asking God to show us what He wants us to 

do and learn as we wait. 

May the Lord guide us all in 2022! 

RECENT HIGHLIGHTS 
 Rich and Sue had the opportunity to share about APAC while 

visiting with some people at Grace Community Church in 

Visalia. 

COMING UP 
 Jan 16 - Meeting with Baywood Community Church, Los Osos 

to evaluate work project. 

 Jan. 23 - Rich & Dave will worship with Mt. Carmel  

       Community Church and explore  a sabbatical for the pastor. 

 Feb. TBD Baywood Community Church Parsonage Project. 

 

 

$1,250 $40,000

T.R.A.S.H. 


